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 COORDINATE project delivers first 'class' of 

international trainers 
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On September 15-16 the Generations and Gender Programme welcomed 

seven talented national champions at NIDI in the Hague. They joined a 

workshop offered within the COORDINATE project. The aim of the class 

was to learn how to communicate the benefits of longitudinal studies to 

people outside academia and research. 

The first day of the training, participants worked together with Daniela Vono 

de Vilhena, Deputy Executive Secretary of Population Europe, in exploring, 

processing and planning their strategies for engaging non-scientific national 

stakeholders working in the field of age-group-specific well-being. The second 

part of the workshop was led by Vytenis Juozas Deimantas, GGP's 

Research Infrastructure Manager and focused on individual or group work . 

The 'class' is now off to their respective countries to hold workshops making 

longitudinal data accessible, useful and relatable to national stakeholders. 

If you are interested in longitudinal studies and the value they bring to policy 

makers, public servants, NGOs and other actors in societies, follow the 

COORDINATE Twitter account to keep up to date on workshops to be held in 

Belgium, Bulgaria, Croatia, Finland, Lithuania, Republic of Moldova and 

Poland. 

Harmonized Histories for Denmark: Now available! 

Thanks to the efforts of Almut Schumann (German Federal Institute of 

Population Research) a new file has been added to the Harmonized Histories 

dataset: Denmark 

The new Harmonized Histories dataset is based on the GGS data collection in 

Denmark from March until June 2021 as CAWI interviews. This dataset has a 

sample size of 8,269 (4,610 women and 3,659 men) 
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The Harmonized Histories dataset is an international comparative 

dataset that focuses on fertility and partnership histories. It also captures 

information on socioeconomic status, place of residence, childhood family, and 

other relevant demographics. The fertility and partnership biographies are 

available in a standardized and user-friendly data format. By now 

this dataset covers a wide range of 25 countries around the globe and captures 

information of over 370,000 individuals in total. 

Are you interested in using these data for your research? Please click here for 

more information on the data, topics covered, and how to access the data. 
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 Fielding a GGS to get to know 

the city of Buenos Aires: Watch it now! 

The thirteenth webinar of the GGP-Connect seminar series, which was held 

on the 20th of September at 14:00 (CEST), hosted a speaker from the Buenos 

Aires Statistics Bureau in Argentina. Fieldwork operations to conduct a GGS 

in the city of Buenos Aires started in September 2022 and are ongoing. 

In her talk Marisa Miodosky spoke about 'Fielding a Gender and Generation 

Survey in Buenos Aires: First steps towards comparing this city with main 

European Countries'. In terms of demographic developments, the city of 

Buenos Aires shows similarities to various European countries. It faces low 

fertility, population ageing and low population growth. This observation 

motivated the Buenos Aires Statistics Bureau to join the Generations and 

Gender Programme and field a GGS. The topics within the GGS align well 

with the local government’s policy agenda which prioritizes issues 

related to gender and youth. A team of experienced interviewers is 

committed to collecting high-quality comparative data. The Buenos Aires 

regional team is open to collaborations with the wider GGP community, for 

instance via joined publications. 



5

If you want to learn more about fieldwork in Buenos Aires, you can catch up 

on the GGP-connect webinar given by Marisa Miosdosky. The recordings of 

this webinar can be found here. 

Fieldwork update 

Fieldwork in Buenos Aires (CAPI) started a month ago and is going well. In 

Uruguay fieldwork (CAPI & CAWI)  is ongoing and expected to be finished by the 

end of November. The UK national team sent out invitation letters in the last week 

of September, in this country all interviews will be in CAWI mode. Fieldwork 

in  Austria, Hong Kong, the Netherlands and the pilot in Taiwan will start soon. 

Upcoming Events 

 14th GGP-connect webinar: Wojciech Jablonski, Victor Antunes & Aat

Liefbroer | GGP Hub and Methods Group, October 11 13:00-14:00 CET

 Public discussion: 'Population ageing and intergenerational support

based on the Generations and Gender Survey' | Moldova State 

University, Mediacore | October 21 10:00-12:00 Chisinau time 
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